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JANUARY UPDATE
Hello from Malawi, the "Warm Heart of Africa."

We can't believe that we’ve been here for almost a year already! Wow. God is awesome, and we
are so blessed! We had the privilege and are so thankful that we were able to minister in several
village churches this month. Sister Betterley has been teaching, and Brother Betterley is preaching

afterwards. The Holy Ghost is moving, and God is working in the hearts of His people!

We also had the honor to visit a few pastors' homes to encourage and pray with them, and our
ongoing home Bible study every Tuesday evening continues to be one of the highlights of our week.
The attendance at this Bible study is growing, with almost 20 people participating every Tuesday.

We covet your prayers for Malawi, especially for their crops, which are suffering from lack of rain.
They depend on this corn to be able to feed themselves and their families.

 
As always, thank you for your continued support and prayers. God Bless!


